
 

 

 

 

 

I started my job as a Victim Assistance Coordinator 13 years ago and 
at the time I had no idea what I was getting into. Since then, I have worked 
hard at providing information, assistance, resources, and most importantly, 
support to victims and their families during the worst times in their lives. It’s 
a line of work that is public in one sense but not all that well known in another.  

I get calls from people who are embarrassed and unsure of what to do. 
There are calls where victims are just angry and venting, but the vast majority 
are victims who are trying to find the way to reconciliation. They are hurt and 
they are wounded. It’s my job to help victims navigate the difficult, sometimes 
dangerous, and often confusing days that follow a crime. For the most part, 
I know that victims are very grateful for whatever we do and this is why I do 
the job that I do. It is my hope that we never have to meet under these 
circumstances but if we do, I hope that my support will leave a lasting impact 
on you.  

Sincerely,  
Rae Riley  

Please don’t hesitate to contact us at:  

Rae Riley, Plaquemines Parish District 
Attorney’s Office, Victim Assistance 
Coordinator – 504-934-6651  
raeriley@25thda.org 

Bonnie Bondi, Plaquemines Parish 
District Attorney’s Office, Domestic 
Violence Victim Assistance Coordinator - 
504-934-6646  
bonniebondi@25thda.org 

Manuela Madjor, PPSO Victim 
Assistance Advocate – 504-650-2299  
mmadjor@ppso.net 


